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March 6, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Per Eriksson 
3630 S. Meyler Street 
San Pedro, CA  90731 
 
Dear Per, 
 
On Feb 27, 2017 the Coastal Neighborhood Council unanimously approved issuing a letter 
of support for your proposed project consisting of:  demolishing the existing garage and 
construction of a new two car garage at your residence located at 3630 S. Meyler Street in 
San Pedro.  We understand that a set-back variance is required as the garage will be 
relocated closer to the street. 
 
No objections were noted and we do support this project. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Adele Healy 
President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
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